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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"We are so grateful for the engaging community we have in the Town of Pike Road. Thank you, friends and 

neighbors, for showing up and showing out at our events, holidays, and community gatherings. We hope to 

see some new and familiar faces at our upcoming events! 

This Monday, Aug. 21, we want to invite you to join us at Pike Road Veterans Pavilion for Mondays with the 

Mayor! This radio show is designed so that we can stay connected with you. Join the conversation so we can 

answer any questions you may have! 

Next, our Wreath Making with Forest Products Workshop is filling up quickly! We want you to be able to create 

and take home your very own wreath, so make sure you register quickly to secure your spot. This workshop 

comes at the perfect time for us to begin preparing for fall! 

Remember to stay connected with the Pike Road Arts Council, because they always have something new and 

exciting happening! This month, head over to the Pike Road Arts Center for the Art Talk & Tea with Tara Cady 

Sartorius on Aug. 27 or Meet & Greet the Artist: John Guernsey on Aug. 30! 

Lastly, but certainly not least, our Veterans Appreciation Ceremony is right around the corner. This season, 

consider dedicating one of our engraved brick pavers to a special veteran in your life. Send in your application 

by Sept. 14 to ensure that your brick will be in place for the Veterans Appreciation Ceremony on Nov. 5! 

With this much activity, it can be easy to get lost in the business of a new school year. Make sure to connect 

with us at @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never miss an event. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


